## SHEEPSCOT ISLAND COMPANY C/O 3 MARTIN ROAD GEORGETOWN, MAINE 04548

## SICO STAFF CHRISTMAS FUND DECEMBER 4, 2015

Dear Cottagers, Shareholders, and Friends of MacMahan Island:

The 124th season of the Sheepscot Island Company is drawing to a close, and now is the time to express our gratitude to those who worked hard and diligently make it a very memorable one. From keeping our boats motoring, the water flowing (in and out of our cottages), and performing myriad other chores, they made our good times possible. In addition, they continued the cleanup, upkeep, and restoration efforts that make us all feel good about the state of the island in general. Their dedication to their jobs, and the skills, creativity and enthusiasm they bring to their jobs make our lives easier and much more pleasant. We have a great team working for us.

Please show your gratitude with a generous contribution to the Staff Christmas Fund. If you wish, you may specify how you would like your contribution divided between our staff (Chris Martin, Ernie Freeman, Eric Lush) and our island boys Alex Martin and Josh Groat. If you do not give specific instructions, your contribution will be divided equally among all.

I am happy to collect your contributions for another year. I am set up to do it easily and I enjoy the bonus of hearing from everyone. Please make your check payable to **Sheepscot Island Company** and mail it to me as soon as possible at **2 Schooner Ridge Road #18, Bath, ME 04530.** 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, thank you for your kind generosity and timely attention to this important matter. We also wish you greetings of the season and look forward to another memorable season together on MacMahan Island.

Sincerely,

Lucy

Lucy Stinson President